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OUTSTANDING 

Dear parents, 

WORLD BOOK DAY -YEAR 6 

We will be celebrating World Book Day at St Mary’s this year on Thursday 7th March. This is always a 

time of great fun and enjoyment across the school community. This is also Year 6 Forest School Day.  

Because of the outdoor clothing needed for Forest School, we are not expecting Y6 children to dress 

in book character costumes on this day. Forest School activities will still be based around books and 

reading, and Y6 will still participate in all the other World Day activities with the rest of the school – 

please see below. If Y6 children would like to bring a costume to change into after forest school, or if 

they would like to incorporate World Book Day into their outdoor forest school clothing, they can; 

this is optional.  

For World Book Day, every class has a range of fun activities planned to 

celebrate the pleasure of reading. One of these activities is story spoons.  Before 

WBD, we are asking every child to bring to school a wooden spoon (with their 

name on it). It can be new or used, it just needs to be clean. These spoons will 

be turned into ‘Character Spoons’ that the children will use to retell stories with 

children in different classes. We will provide wooden spoons for anyone who is 

unable to bring one in.  

As always, there will be LOTS of photos of World Day on our Twitter account, so 

please do follow us to see what goes on at St Mary’s.  

We are confident that our World Book Day will be joyful and fun for everyone, thank you for your 

support as always. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Thorpe 
Headteacher 
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